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Dear Parent/Carer 
 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 
We have two weeks left of the summer term. It is a time we would normally fill with; activities, productions, 
trips, sport, an open afternoon and celebrations.  Although we have not been able to do these this year 
it has been good to share the success of young people’s learning at home and school through the 
newsletter.  Mrs Griffin and Mrs May on the Teams calls have really appreciated seeing as many children 
as possible and finding out what has been going on in children’s lives; as well as setting them challenges.  
Please keep up the great work of helping your children learn over the rest of this term. 

Planning for September 
The government have published the guidance for the full reopening of schools.  Staff, governors and I 
will be working over the next few weeks and in early September to enable all children in all year groups 
to return full time to a Covid secure school.  Hygiene and distancing rules will remain, though children 
in a class will not have to distance from each other.  We can expect more clarification over the next few 
weeks.  If you wish to speak about your child returning on September 7th please email me. 
 
Drop in afternoons – We have now had year 2 and year 6 have an afternoon visit.  It was great to see 
children who have not been at school since March and to hear about what they have been doing and 
what they are looking forward to in the new school year. 

The other dates are: 

 Thursday 9th July - Year 3 

 Friday 10th July - Year 4  

 Thursday 16th July - Year 5 

 Friday 17th July - Year 6  

Time: 1:00 – 2:30 dropped off and picked up from the school / community car park.  Children at school 
in the key worker groups on those days will be able to join in, and where possible should be picked up 
at 2:30pm.   

 

 

 

 
Kind regards  
 
Alun 
 
Alun adobson@marwood.devon.sch.uk 
 
 

 



 

 
Devon School Games 

Huge congratulations to those who have taken part in the Devon Virtual School Games. More details can be found at: 
https://www.activedevon.org/wp-content/uploads/2020/05/DevonVirtualGames-Overview-and-
TCs.pdf?fbclid=IwAR3xpjfR5Jr6DmYyf-6q9ThPk3Q7A0mwJiUuN4kB1JHcwTxHrGL5rP_5YXI  
There are 3 more events to go – good luck. 
  

Sports hall Pentathlon  

First Name Initial of Last 
Name 

Male or Female Year Group Position for age 
group and gender 

Isabelle R F 6 5th 

Nancy N F 1 15th 
Lilyann N F 3 2nd 

Dance 

Charlotte C F 4 2nd 

 

Walk / Jog / Run 

First Name Initial of Last 
Name 

Male or Female Year Group Medal/Distance 

Frannie C F 1 Bronze- 20miles 
Charlotte C F 4 Bronze- 20miles 
Isabelle R F 6 Gold- 40miles 
Lilyann N F 3 Gold- 40miles 
Nancy N F 1 Silver- 30miles 
Oliver M M 1 Gold- 40miles 
Emily M F 3 Gold- 40miles 

 

MENU WEEK 
STARTING 

6th July 2020 

 MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY 

  
  

O
P

T
IO

N
 1

 Sausages 
Rolls & 
Wedges 

 

Pizza   

 

Chicken in a Bun Pasta 
Bolognaise 

Fish & Chips 

O
P

T
I

O
N

 2
 Quorn 

Sausage & 
Wedges 

 
Quorn fillet in a 

Bun 
Pasta Bake Veggie 

Fingers 

S
ID

E
S

 Carrot & 
cucumber 

sticks 

Mid potatoes 

Sweetcorn 

Curly fries 

Carrot & 
cucumber 

 

Mixed Veg 

Carrot & 
cucumber 

sticks 

  

https://www.activedevon.org/wp-content/uploads/2020/05/DevonVirtualGames-Overview-and-TCs.pdf?fbclid=IwAR3xpjfR5Jr6DmYyf-6q9ThPk3Q7A0mwJiUuN4kB1JHcwTxHrGL5rP_5YXI
https://www.activedevon.org/wp-content/uploads/2020/05/DevonVirtualGames-Overview-and-TCs.pdf?fbclid=IwAR3xpjfR5Jr6DmYyf-6q9ThPk3Q7A0mwJiUuN4kB1JHcwTxHrGL5rP_5YXI


 

School news 

 

 

Mrs Bennett – “In our class 3 bubble we have been busy working on our Oak lessons, mixed in 

with topic, PE and music. We are all very proud of our work, thoughts, and feelings on our PHSE 
topic of Black Lives Matter. 
We hope you like our display. Myself and Mrs Nancekivell also contributed with our own thoughts 
on leaves too. The children coped very well doing the display in a very hot class 3! 
 
 
In class 3 we have also been busy designing our dream house of the future and thinking of what 
gadgets we would have in them! It was lovely to welcome the KW year 2 children and they have all 
settled brilliantly. Here are a couple of photos from our badminton lesson!  

                                                                           



 

 



 



 



 



 



 



 

 



 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Home news 

 

 

Congratulations to Isabelle, what an amazing achievement! 


